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Topic


We will begin this half term with a week on Teddy Bears to round off our ‘Toys’ topic.  Children are invited to bring their teddies into school on Friday 3rd March for a teddy bears picnic.





Next we will move on to the whole school topic of Europe.  Within this theme we will be looking at maps to see where Europe fits within the rest of the world and where Britain is within Europe.  We will find out about simple geographical features of some European countries (France, Spain and Italy) about food and traditions.  If you have any items that may be of interest to the children with relation to our topics we would welcome them.





National Science and Engineering week begins on 13th March.  We will be having a science day in school with a focus of changes and materials, more information will follow.





PE lessons will continue to be on Tuesday and Friday, although this may occasionally change if the hall is unavailable.  It is helpful if your child can keep their PE kit on their peg throughout the week just incase we need to change the lesson.
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Homework





As last half term homework books will be given out each week on a Friday. Please remember to return it completed each Thursday, or before. 





Reading


Children will continue to bring home reading books either from a coloured book band or their Read Write Inc. level (these colours do not relate to each other).  It is sometimes a good idea to get your child to reread a book as this helps them to develop fluency and expression.  However please let us know if your child’s books have not been changed for a few days and we will make sure they get a new one.


Children can also bring home a picture book for you to read to them.











Curriculum Information Board





We will be creating a parents information board in the ‘wet’ area of the classroom, just above the modelling/craft area.  


This will have information about the Early Years Foundation Stage curriculum and other items which may be of interest to you.  


There will also be blank ‘WOW’ slips so you can help yourself and fill one in when your child achieves something out of school or demonstrates a new skill.


Please have a look in the next few weeks and let me know if there is other information we could add that would be useful to you.








